
Opioid RFP Q & A 

 

Question received: 

For those law firms involved in opioid litigation (either representing cities or counties in 
or outside of Michigan or other states), are there any types of representations that the 
Department views as automatically disqualifying from a conflicts perspective? 

Answer: 

No. 

 

Question received: 

May firms mark sections of their response to the Request for Proposal as confidential?  

Answer: 

Firms may mark sections of their RFP response as such and this office would respect 
that designation to the extent permitted by law, including Michigan’s Freedom of 
Information Act, MCL 15.231 et. seq.  It is recommended that you identify the statutory 
provision you believe permits a public body to exempt the information from disclosure. 

 


